
From: Glenn Edwards [mailto:gedwards@foxsanangelo.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 9:21 AM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: RE: 20110310AAO 

It is in fact analog ch 44. The channel and the specified channel didn’t match originally. I notice 
they do now. The on line form would not allow channel 44. I was going to file separately for 
operation on channel 44.  
I request that the application 20110310AAO be withdrawn and I will file again on the proper 
channel.  
Thank you very much for your help in this matter.  
 
From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 9:20 AM 
To: gedwards@foxsanangelo.com 
Subject: 20110310AAO 
 

Flash cut applications must be filed for the same channel as their analog facility.  The subject 
application was filed for channel 43 while the analog facility channel is 44.  This application must 
be withdrawn and another for the same channel can be submitted.   

 


